Breanne Cipriano

PO Box 417
Littlefork, MN 56653
5/31/2022

Dear Laurie Bitter and Jeremy Tammi:

This letter serves as my resignation from the Family and Consumer Sciences and Art Teacher
position at Indus School. I am recently engaged and will be moving closer to my fiance’s place
of work.

Thank you for the opportunity to begin my teaching career with South Koochiching Rainy River
School District. It has been a wonderful experience that I will not forget. Please let me know if
there are any questions or needs from me following this. I will be available by phone or email
with the following information.

Thank you again,
Breanne Cipriano

breannecipriano@gmail.com
218-791-7062
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